Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
October 30th, 2021
Bulletin Editor Report

We are still trying to keep the bulletin not too long.  The hope is that it is being forwarded by our Zone Chairs to their clubs and that the club secretaries are forwarding it to their membership. 
We have featured a highlight from Zones 1, 3, 5, and 9. So we are still looking for a zone /club highlight from Zones7, 8 and 10. So if your zone has a project or a club has a project that we can feature, please send me the details. I welcome any articles for the bulletin so please email them to me no later than the 5th of each month. I am trying to have the bulletin out by the 10 of each month.
Thank you to all those that have submitted items for the bulletin, I really appreciate it.
 debbie.bostock@gmail.com
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